
The Law Society farewells a h gh achiever
After six years as the regula­
tory officer of the Law Society 
Northern Territory, Josephine 
Stone AM is, "moving on to other 
tilings.'’

The mother of two intends to 
spend more time in Brisbane with 
her daughter Madeline, who starts 
boarding school next year. She 
will divide her time between Bris­
bane and Darwin.

Mrs Stone was farewelled with 
a dinner with the Secretariat on 
her last day at the Society, 28 
November.

Whilst Mrs Stone says she is 
looking forward to having time 
off work, she will keep busy with 
other commitments.

She has been appointed to the

Federal 'Regional Telecommu­
nications Independent Review 
Committee,' and is also involved 
in compiling a St Mary's Primary 
School History book for their 
2008 Centenary.

It’s been a big year for Airs Stone, 
who was admitted as a Member of 
the Order of Australia in a private 
ceremony at Government House 
on 5 October 2007. The investi­
ture was presided over by the then 
Administrator, His Honour, Mr 
Ted Egan AO, and was attended 
by a number of Mrs Stone’s 
family and friends. The honour, 
awarded for her contribution to 
the Northern Territory commu­
nity in fundraising activities over 
25 years, was announced on the 
Queen’s Birthday weekend earlier

Josephine Stone AM

this year.

Professional 
Standards & 
Ethics at the Law
Society

Jacqueline Presbury is the 
new Professional Standards 
and Ethics Solicitor at the 
Law Society, replacing 
Josephine Stone.

Jacqueline will be with 
the Society full-time, and 
can be contacted at pss@ 
lawsocnt.asn.au or on 8981 
5104.

A high achieving family - Pam, Josephine and Shane Stone display their 
collective medals at Government House.

Are you getting updated on what’s happening 
in the local legal profession?
By now you may have received the new, improved 
Practitioner e-newsletter. If not, please let the 
Society know and we can add your email address to 
our mailing list. Contact lawsoc@lawsocnt.asn.au
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